
October 21, 2017 

Flotilla 10-07 

 Report to Division 

Membership: 

 One retiree and two dis-enrollments since our last Division meeting. We have 3 

applications for membership and 1 transfer pending.  

We have made all possible effort through e-mail and personal phone calls to 

entice several inactive members to pay their annual dues and become more 

active.  

Activities: We have had 5 PE/PA events since last Division meeting with each 

event averaging 75+ visitors.  

Diversity: New partner in diversity and PV, Mexican Consulate in Raleigh is 

awaiting pamphlets and information for distribution in Spanish. 

Upcoming Elections: 

November 9 is the next Flotilla general Membership meeting and will include 

elections for FC and VFC.  As of now we have one candidate for FC and two 

candidates for VFC.  

Change of Watch: has not been determined as of yet 

Submitted by: 

Richard L. Sousa 
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